FIRST ALLIANCE INTERNATIONAL CHURCH

900 SW 31st Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33312
Church Phone: (954) 583-1446

David Suderam, Pastor

September 2, 2018
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Dear Jackie,

On behalf of First Alliance International Church Youth Department, I would like to thank you
and Bright Light Crossing Borders Inc. for your support of our fundraising efforts. You have
been generous and gracious in donating Mother’s Day gift cups.

We would like to acknowledged receipt of your donation of the Mother’s Day gift cups valued at
$535.00. Your much appreciated donation was a tremendous help in sending our youths to
Summer Camp 2018. May God continue to bless you and your organization as you stretch your
hands out to all borders.

Blessings,

Janet Menzie-Suderam

Ly

Director
First Alliance Youth Department

A Ministry of Christian & Missionary Alliance
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